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Minutes of the September 2, 2018 SLO Bytes meeting of the Board of Directors
Officers present: Earl Kaplan, Alan Raul, John Waller, Bob Styerwalt and Ralph Sutter
President Earl Kaplan called the meeting to order at 12:20 pm.  The minutes of the August 5th BOD meeting were approved as submitted,
Secretary Ralph Sutter updated the BOD on Bob Gostischa’s Second Session Presentation in October.  The two have arranged to test Zoom several days prior to Bob’s presentation on October 7th.
Training Office Alan Raul confirmed his First and Second Session presentations.  Alan reported that he used the SLO Bytes’ projector at the August meeting of the Linux group and was very pleased by the sharp image it delivered.
Treasurer Bob Styerwalt updated the BOD on SLO Bytes’ finances.  Five members are due for membership renewal this month.  The current balance in the treasury is $2390.55
The meeting ended at 12:29 pm
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